March 3, 2020

To whom it may concern

Dear Exhibitors and Visitors!

To follow up with the recent news about COVID-19, please be advised that as of the date of writing this letter there are no official prohibitions or restrictions received by Hyve company with regards to $27^{\rm th}$ MITT exhibition organization in Moscow, Russia which takes place in Crocus Expo at 17-19 March 2020. As the Organizer we are currently making all necessary preparations to run MITT 2020 show as planned.

MITT is taking extra measures to ensure the health and safety of our exhibitors, visitors and staff. We are in constant contact with the World Health Organization and the Russian Federation to stay up to date with the latest developments, as a result we would like to update you on some of the precautions we are taking:

- We have a well-coordinated emergency management team in place who meet daily.
- We are following government guidance to have good hand and respiratory hygiene and have additional signage regarding this throughout the event.
- We are providing additional hand sanitizers and would recommend that you use these on entering the event, before eating and after coughing or sneezing to ensure good hygiene.
- If you feel ill or unwell, please seek qualified medical attention from the team in the medical centre in Pavilion 2 or contact the organizer to call an ambulance;

If you have any other queries then please contact the official call-centre of the Federal Service for Surveillance on Consumer Rights Protection and Human Well-being of the Russian Federation 8 800 555 49 43.

https://rospotrebnadzor.ru/about/info/news/news_details.php?ELEMENT_ID=13536

MITT Event Director

